January 28, 2022

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Starting form Feb 4, 2022, our school will implement the following reassures:

- (1) All visitors are required to present vaccination record of at least the first does of the COVID-19 vaccine before they enter into our school premise.
- (2) For exempted personnel, they have to undergo testing and have to provide medical proof of negative outcome.
- (3) All visitors are required to use 'LeaveHomeSafe' App. Upon entry of our school.

Thank you for your attentions.

Yours sincerely,

Zareenah S. Y. Ho

Principal

## 敬啟者:

政府在 2022 年 1 月 4 日宣布「疫苗氣泡」將會涵蓋學校。故此,我校會由 2022 年 2 月 4 日開始,除獲豁免人士外,所有到訪者,須向校方職員出示至少已接種第一劑 2019 冠狀病毒疫苗的記錄,才可進入學校。獲豁免接種疫苗人士須按規定進行檢測並能出示陰性結果證明,否則不得進入學校範圍,另外,任何進入學校的人士,皆要使用「安心出行」應用程式。

此致 貴家長

校長



謹啟

